The Beechwood School
Class 2
January Newsletter

Happy New Year

Welcome back! I hope everyone had a good holiday.

During this month our theme will be Winter. We will be working on activities
that include staying warm in winter, how animals stay warm (hibernation vs.
arctic animals), and all about snow.

On January 15, the school will be closed for Martin Luther King Day. The
remainder of the week will be a time for us to discuss Dr. King and the need for
kindness.

Fun Friday is January 26th and we will wear Blue.

The weather is getting colder but we will still be going outside in the winter
months (weather permitting). Please continue to dress your child for outdoor
play. Also be sure to have a hat or jacket with a hood and gloves. Please label
all coats and accessories with your child’s name.

The annual coat drive is this month , donations of clean serviceable winter
coats, hats, scarves and gloves may be left in the upper hall. Adult & children’s
items are welcome.

Lastly, we are starting our Star Student at the end of the month. Each student
will have a week of fun filled special treatment. Similar to show and share each
child will have a date that they will be the star student. I will provide you with
the date and all information about what is entailed in your child being the star
student.

We are looking forward to a great rest of the year!

Ms.Sloma and Ms. Colleen






